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NEWSLETTER 

MARCH – APRIL 2022 

Greetings.  Here we are in March already, as another year flies past.      
 
For our next Monday night general meeting on Monday 14th March 2022, 
we take the opportunity to delve into the archive of “Centenary 
recollections”.  This is a series of amazing interviews conducted by a young 
Paul Hasluck in the 1920’s when he met with Guildford old-timers, 
recording their memories and recollections of people in colonial times.   
 

 
 
Sir Paul Meernaa Caedwalla Hasluck, was a Diplomat, Member of the 
House of Representatives (1949 – 1969), and the 17th Governor-General 
of Australia, in office from 1969 to 1974.   As a child, his devoutly Salvation 
Army parents moved to Guildford, where they ran a nursing home, 
Riversleigh House, that was "the first non-government home for aged men 
in Western Australia".  The electoral Division of Hasluck is named in his 
honour. 
 
Time:  7PM for a 7.30PM start 
Venue: St. Matthews Anglican Church Hall, Stirling Square Guildford. 
After the talk, stay for a light supper and the chance to network. 
All welcome, we hope to see you there. 

____________ 
 
 

 

 

SWAN GUILDFORD HISTORICAL SOCIETY 
Membership Application or Renewal 

 

Please tick the relevant box 

 
Application for NEW Membership 

Application to RENEW EXISTING Membership 

 

Details of Applicant: 
 

Name       
 

Address     
 

State    Postcode   
 

Phone Number     
 

Email Address      
 
 

Our mission is to collect, conserve, research, interpret and display: 

• the development of the early Guildford settlement as a port supporting the Swan Valley and 
inland agricultural regions 

• the development of the Swan River Colony 

• the ongoing history of the town of Guildford and the Swan Valley Region 
and interpret with integrity the history of its people and places. 

 
 

Signature of Applicant:  Date:    
 

 
Fees: The membership joining fee of $20.00 is payable with this application and the 

annual fee of $20 is then payable each February thereafter. 

Please Note: All new applications must be determined by the SGHS Management Committee 

which meets monthly. Applicants will be informed of the Committee’s decision and a 

full refund will be provided if your application is declined. 

 

PAYMENT METHODS (Payment is due on application for Membership): 
 
• In Person by cash or by cheque made out to “Swan Guildford Historical Society (Inc)” 

• By Mail to PO Box 33, Guildford, 6055 (cheques to be made out to the Society, as above) 

• By Direct Electronic Payment to: Account Name “Swan Guildford Historical Society (Inc)” 

BSB Number: 066 109 Account Number: 1001 1313 
[Please include your full name] 

 

The SGHS values the support of all our members as vital to the success of our mission. Thank you. 
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 PRESIDENT’S CORNER 

Welcome to Presidents corner for March/April 2022.  We are well into 
2022 and COVID still impacts us all.  This may cause disruption to the 
Swan Guildford Historical Society’s activities. To date our Committee, 
volunteers, members and speakers have handled this difficult situation 
very professionally and to all I say thank you.  

Renovations at Hamersley house in Swan Street are coming to end, and 
this is when the hard work will begin. It will set the Swan Guildford 
Historical Society up for the future.  Regardless of COVID, Monday night 
speaker’s meetings are full steam ahead at St Matthews Anglican Church 
hall.  The quality of speakers is high and everyone has a great time. It’s 
great to meet people there.   

The City of Swan will soon be releasing the Draft Guildford Heritage Area 
Local Planning Policy for Public Comment.  This is an important document 
for the future of Guildford, and I hope you take the opportunity to have 
your say.   

Stay safe and see you at our next Monday night speakers meeting, to be 
held on 14th March 2022. 

 
Andrew Minogue 
President: Swan Guildford Historical Society 

Like us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/sghistsoc 

Website: www.swanguildfordhistoricalsociety.org.au 

 

 
 

Proudly Supported by City of Swan 
 

Newsletter printed courtesy of Hon Donna Faragher MLC, Member for East Metropolitan Region 

  

NEW ARCHIVES STORE 

Here’s a sneak peek at our extended archives store, recently completed courtesy 
of the City of Swan.  This is an exciting development for the Society, with a bright 
new air-conditioned space to accession and store items for our collections. 

 

 

______________ 

REMINDER: MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 2022 

Thank you to members who have recently paid their subscription for 2022. 

A gentle reminder to some members that you can still renew by making payment 
of $20, by either direct electronic payment to account name Swan Guildford 
Historical Society Inc., BSB 066 109. Account number 1001 1313. Please include 
your full name. 

OR By mail:  PO Box 33 Guildford WA  6935.  

 A renewal form is included in this newsletter for your convenience. We appreciate 
your ongoing support of the Swan Guildford Historical Society. 

_____________ 

MARCH AWARENESS DAYS 

International Women’s Day 2022 is celebrated on Tuesday 8th March.  The 
theme is Equality today for a sustainable tomorrow. 

Wear orange to celebrate Harmony Day 2022 on Monday 21st March. This is a 
day to celebrate the cohesive and inclusive nature of Australia, promoting 
tolerance for all in a diverse society.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/sghistsoc
http://www.swanguildfordhistoricalsociety.org.au/

